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New Deputy Secretary Appointed at Department of Revenue 
 
Wisconsin Department of Revenue Secretary Richard Chandler announces the appointment of Eileen O'Neill as the new 
Deputy Secretary for the agency, effective May 16, 2016.    
 
“Eileen has served as a senior policy advisor for nearly five years for the Governor, and has held leadership roles in the 
Legislature for many years.  Her knowledge about our department and state policy issues will be valuable as we work on 
future initiatives, and she will be effective in managing operations at our agency as we serve Wisconsin taxpayers," said 
Secretary Chandler. 
 
O'Neill has been a Senior Policy Advisor for Governor Walker since June 2011 and became Policy Director in the fall of 2015.  
O'Neill has served as a Legislative Assistant for various legislators since 2001.  She was Chief of Staff for State Senator Dale 
Schultz for four years, in addition to serving as his Legislative Operations Director while he was majority leader. 
 
O'Neill graduated with a Bachelor of Science-Political Science degree from UW Madison.   
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